
From: Ealey, Pamela C 

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 1:39 PM 

To: Seitz, Phillip K 

Subject: RE: [External] Request to Change Names on SR 1611, 1604 Rowan 

County 

 

Thank you, I will let you know after the board of commissioners public 

hearing, probably mid May.   

 

  

 

From: Seitz, Phillip K <kseitz@ncdot.gov>   

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 12:32 PM  

To: Ealey, Pamela C <Pamela.Ealey@rowancountync.gov>  

Cc: Poplin, Aaron M <Aaron.Poplin@rowancountync.gov>; Goldston, Eric  

<egoldston@ncdot.gov>  

Subject: RE: [External] Request to Change Names on SR 1611, 1604 Rowan 

County 

 

 

Pamela, 

 

It appears theses roads have not been named by NCDOT BOT and therefore 

are considered noncontroversial.  In addition, the proposed renaming does 

not appear to conflict with any existing facilities.  Guide signs are not 

utilized for these facilities.  As a result, our office takes not  

exception to your below requests. 

 

- Please notify our office upon redesignation for GIS update  

- Dogwood Drive (SR 1604) proposed to change to Dogwood Estates Drive 

(SR 1604) 

- Ray Drive (SR 1611) proposed to change to Ray Estates Drive (SR 

1611) 

- Sign changes, and notification to impacted parties such as 

emergency, law enforcement, and postal services will be the 

responsibility of the county. 

 

Please contact our office with any further questions.  Thank you 

 

 

 

Kelly Seitz 

District Engineer 

Transportation Div 9 

District 1 Office 

 

4770 South Main Street 

Salisbury NC, 28147 

 

  

 

 

From: Ealey, Pamela C <Pamela.Ealey@rowancountync.gov>   

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 11:06 AM  



To: Seitz, Phillip K <kseitz@ncdot.gov>  

Cc: Poplin, Aaron M <Aaron.Poplin@rowancountync.gov>  

Subject: [External] Request to Change Names on SR 

 

 

The county APA (Address Program Administration) would like to request  

approval to rename the following Rowan County State Roads: 

 

Dogwood Drive (SR 1604) proposed to change to Dogwood Estates Drive (SR  

1604) 

Ray Drive (SR 1611) proposed to change to Ray Estates Drive (SR 1611) 

 

This change is being requested due to 911 safety concerns, both names are 

used multiple times in the county.  Can you let me know whether or not 

these proposed changes are acceptable?  Thank you! 

 

  

 


